Public Hearing March 6, 2012

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7:30 pm to consider a petition from Bruce and Jackie
Schlifer to detach land from the Mindoro Sanitary District Number 1.

The Schlifer’s would like to take advantage of Farmland Preservation incentives on this parcel.

Chairman Hesse explained that this should have been done when the boundaries for the Sanitary
District were expanded. In speaking with several State Departments, he learned that the property
does qualify for these incentives. He further stated that the only burden on residents of the
Sanitary District would be a slight reduction in the number of acres used to establish the tax levy
for the Sanitary District.

No further comments or questions from the public.

A motion to adjourn the public hearing was made by Kirchner, seconded by Mulder. Public
Hearing adjourned at 7:40pm.



